
SEWING CLUB BULLETIN 
2018 

WWW.OHCCSEWING.WIX.COM/OHCCSEWING 
Thurs. 
Mar. 1 

9:30am General Meeting 
(Ladies Club Room) 

 
 

Show and Tell. Door 
prizes. Preview 

upcoming workshops. 
Please wear your name 

tags. 
Tues. 

Mar. 6, 
13, 20, 27 

1:00 pm 
 

6:00 pm 
 

Beading Group 
 

Informal Group 
 

Work on your own 
projects. 

Work on UFO’s or chat.  
Meet Club’s knitters & 

crocheters. 
Fri.  Mar. 
2, 9, 16, 

23 

Noon – 
3:00 pm 

Quilting, Sewing & 
Etc. 

Work on projects, ask a 
question, or just come 

to chat. 
Thurs. 
Mar. 8 

9:30am – 
11:30 

Work on individual 
projects or UFO’s 

 

Sat. Mar. 
10 

9:00 am – 
4:00 pm 

Sew In Bring your machine (or 
use our club’s), a lunch, 

and your project. 
Thurs. 
Mar. 15 

9:00 am Cradle Quilts with 
Marcia Bruce 

See page two 

Thurs. 
Mar. 22 

9:00 am 
 

Meet our  Brothers 
with Sharon Kleven 

and La Vergne Brown 

See page two 

Sat. Mar. 
24 

9:30 am Wearable Arts Group 
Meet in Craft Room 

Dyeing purchased silk 
scarves. 

Thur.    
Mar. 29 

11:00 am Celebrate Spring 
Luncheon 

(Mykonos Room) 

Join us for our fabulous 
pot luck luncheon. 



 
CRADLE QUILTS (March 15) 

On Thursday, March 15, from 9:00 ‘til Noon, Marcia Bruce will hold a workshop to make the 
Cradle Quilts for the Pendleton Christmas philanthropy.  Directions and batting will be available.  
Come sew, shop the fabric stash in the sewing room, and/or use up some of your own stash.  (Or, 
just drop by and see what’s up!).  Unlike the stockings, cradles are a year-round toy, so best to 
use ‘general’ fabric – not holiday fabric.  Remember to make a pillow to go with the quilt! 
 
Kits for the Christmas stockings will be available at the General Meeting, March l.  Kits contain 
fabric, batting, pattern and directions.  Step-by-step examples are on the back bulletin board in 
the Sewing Room. 
 

MEET OUR BROTHERS (March 22) 
A review session in how to set up, thread, and wind bobbins for our Brother sewing machines will 
be given March 22, at 9:30 am in the Sewing Room.  Sharon Kleven and La Vergne Brown will 
demonstrate and members will have an opportunity to practice the techniques shown.  Please 
sign the interest list at the General Meeting, or call one of the presenters. 
 

PHOTO QUILTS FOR KIDS 
If you are interested in learning how to make a photo quilt for Pendleton children who have a 
parent who has been deployed, Bonnie Krischbaum will be teaching a class on April 19 at 9:30 
am in the Sewing Room.  To sign up as a volunteer to make a photo quilt and to obtain a kit, 
please call or email Shela Bularan, sbularan@asymca.org., 760-385-4921.  In order to become a 
volunteer in this effort you must complete some information before anything else is done. 
 

CELEBRATE SPRING LUNCHEON 
Don’t forget to sign up for the Spring Luncheon to be held March 29 at 11:00 am in the Mykonos 
Room.  Barbara Bloom, Chair, would be happy for volunteers to help with the event.  Our Pot 
Luck Luncheons are known for their delicious cuisine.  You won’t want to miss it. 

 
 
 

SEWING, ETC. OFFICERS 2018 
President:  Shannon Johnston (509-4832       Vice President:  La Vergne Brown (941-6066)                 

Secretary:  Sharon Kleven (945-7735)        Treasurer:  Kathy Moskovitz (842-8625) 
Membership:  Emma Chung (941-4801)         Communications:  Terri Eckhardt (630-0801) 
Director: Barbara Bloom (945-9662)                    Bulletin Editor:  La Vergne Brown (941-6066) 


